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1 \\' -: ,, , Dear Mr.  McSweeney 

Thank you for your letter of l g t h  May, received by the Agency on 20"' May  2010 regarding Lisgoold 
Waste Water Treatment Plant. 

I am to advise that the Agency has not received a valid application from Cork County Council for a 

waste water authorisation in respect of this particular agglomeration 

However, on receipt of a valid application from Cork County Council, the Agency will treat your letter 

as a submission and will acknowledge it as  such in due course 

Yours sincerely 

_- Ana Bolger U 
-%. k- ' Programme Officer 
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Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


